KRDD

RADIO STATION

P. 0. Box 1615
Roswell, New Mexico 88201
Office Phones: Joe S. Albarez
622-9639 or Willie S. Albarez
622-2236 Managers

Febuary 16, 1977

Mr. Bill Nittler
603 West First
McCook, Ne. 69001

Dear Mr. Nittler,

In acknowledgement of the reciept of your letter dated
Feb. 11, 1977.

We were very pleased to hear from you. In your letter
you stated that you reécieved our radio signal. The
information you logged is correct, as well as the sign-
off. We are daytime radio station and sign-off this
month is at 5:45.

We are glad to hear that the signal was coming in pretty
good, as we operate on 1320 KHZ with 1,000 watts of power.

Thank you for taking the time to write us. Hope you
recieve our signal again soon.

Good luck to you on your radio.

Joe Albarez,
Manager




